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Dear Sirs
 
We attach a letter dated 17 March 2023 for your attention.
 
Yours,
 
Edward Nathan Sonnenbergs Inc.
 
Per:
 

 

Sent: 08 March 2023 10:57 AM
To: Animal Law Reform South Africa Outreach <outreach@animallawreform.org>
Cc: 
<

Subject: RE: URGENT: ANIMAL LAW REFORM SOUTH AFRICA | CHICKENLAND (PTY) LTD T/A NANDO'S #0518879# [ENS-
ENS.FID5890542]
 
8 March 2023
 
Dear 
 
We acknowledge receipt of your letter below and note ALRSA’s refusal to provide an undertaking as demanded in terms of our
letter of demand dated 27 February 2023.
 
We will take instructions from our clients.
 
Our clients’ rights remain strictly and expressly reserved.
 

 

 
 

From: Animal Law Reform South Africa Outreach <outreach@animallawreform.org> 
Sent: 07 March 2023 02:02 PM
To: 

 





 
This message as well as all information and/or attachments hereto are confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee and access to this message by anyone else is
unauthorised. Should you not be the recipient for which this communication is intended, any disclosure, copying or distribution of the message, or any action or omission taken by you in reliance on it, is
prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender hereof.  Animal Law Reform South Africa is not a registered law firm or law clinic. Any and
all communications, information, documentation and other content provided by us should not be construed as and does not constitute legal advice. These are for informational purposes only and should
not be relied on. 

 

From:  
Sent: Monday, 27 February 2023 21:03
To: 

 

Subject: URGENT: ANIMAL LAW REFORM SOUTH AFRICA | CHICKENLAND (PTY) LTD T/A NANDO'S #0518879# [ENS-
ENS.FID5890542]
 
Dear Sirs
 
We attach a letter dated 27 February 2023 for your URGENT attention.
 
Yours faithfully
 

 

 

 

 




